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Information request  
 
Please would you describe in detail how pension strain is calculated for 
members taking early retirement from local authority employment who are 
members of the local government pension scheme 
 
DWP response 
 
DWP do not hold all of the information you have requested.  The Local 
Government Pension Scheme is a matter for the Department for Communities 
and Local Government.  A Freedom of Information request can be requested 
directly from them by emailing foirequests@communities.gsi.gov.uk 
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